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Dr. Michael J. Vrbensky
DENTISTRY

- NEW PATIENTS WELCOME -
2381 Bristol Circle  905-829-4530

(off Winston Churchill, S. of Dundas)

David Roberts
Factory Food Outlet

NUTS�CANDY�GIFT BASKETS
Wholesale Prices

2351 Upper Middle Rd. E.  905-502-7700

Open 7 Days a Week

FLORIST
GARDEN
CENTRE

NURSERY

3225 Winston Churchill Blvd.             905-820-9789

Van and truck equipment & accessories
from Canada's largest privately owned
provider of work vehicle solutions

Head Office
905-896-9000

www.palmapasta.com

                        Catering
Famous for traditional

Italian Cuisine
WE CATER TO ALL

OCCASIONS
3400 Ridgeway Dr. #4

905-275-7305

4200 Sladeview Cres.

905-828-5521

VAN & TRUCK EQUIPMENT

Hair Design for Women and Men
Since 1981

"Voted Best Hair Salon in Mississauga 8 Years in a Row"
Sherwood Forest Village, 1900 Dundas St. W.  905-822-2690

CASKET OUTLET
SAVE UP TO 75% over Funeral Homes

Canadian Quality Caskets, Urns, Funeral
Flowers & Headstones

966 Pantera Dr., Unit 25  905-282-0555  CasketOutlet.ca

St. Ignatius Loyola
Roman Catholic Church

2300 Burnhamthorpe Road West, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 3T6 • Phone: 905-820-1444 • Fax: 905-820-6879
Email: stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org   •   https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:30 a.m. - Noon

NEW PARISHIONERS
Welcome to our parish family! Please register by filling out the registration 
form available in the foyer, parish office and on our parish 
website: https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH MINISTRIES
Altar Flowers   Yvette Mondragon
Altar Guild   Lynn Alp
Altar Guild, Linens  Anne-Marie Bauer
Altar Servers   Jackie Mullan
Baptismal Preparation  Franka Lowe
Bible Study   Colin Cranmer-Byng  
Children’s Liturgy (10:30 a.m. Sunday)  Marise Mascarenhas
 (12 Noon Sunday)  Amita Mathias
Catholic Women’s League  Anne-Marie Dayal 
Cleaning  Caroline Borcsok
Coffee Sunday   Claudina Mannick
Collection Counters  Kathy Kastelic
EDGE Youth Ministry                   Fr. John Sutka
FORGED Young Adult Ministry Fr. John Sutka
Funeral Altar Servers  John Crump
Gardening   Emma Chow
Hospitality  Caroline Borcsok
Knights of Columbus  Mike Genua (Grand Knight)
Ministers of the Eucharist  Audrey D'Souza
Ministers of the Word  Carol Dewar
Music Ministry 5:00 p.m.  Cantor & Accompanist
 9:00 a.m.  Claudia Ferro
 10:30 a.m.  Mark Linsao
 12:00 Noon  Mark Linsao
Pastoral Care of the Sick  Anita Gonsalves
Property & Finance  Fr. Tim Hanley
RCIC – Confirmation  Anne Marie Sisti
RCIC – First Communion  Lynn Alp 
Refugee Committee  Michelle Kolozetti
Rite of Christian Initiation  Franka Lowe
of Adults (RCIA)
Rosary Apostolate  Judy Camilleri
ShareLife   Fr. Tim Hanley
Social Outreach   Ana Buzdon
St. Jude’s Cupboard  Sonja Marsic
(Religious Articles)
St. Vincent de Paul Society  Steven Chin-Cheong
Ushers   Don Schreader
Volunteer Screening  Carol Dewar

J.A.F. POOL SERVICE LTD.
Committed to Service Excellence

John A. Fontyn
Tim Power

905-820-7530

turnerporter.ca

etails

Sam McDadi Real Estate Inc.
Helen O'Brecht
416-728-9270

www.mcdadi.com

Glen Oaks Funeral Home
by Arbor Memorial

3164 Ninth Line, Miss/Oakville • 905-257-8822 • glenoaks.ca
All your final needs in one beautiful location.

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Andrew Mayhew, CFP
mwm@mayhewwealth.com

905-813-0173

MAYHEW WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD.
"Cycling the Journey of Financial Success"

Anthony Mendes, RIB
Insurance Broker

anthony@ableinsurance.ca

Auto•Home
Business

& Life
416-302-4253

Holy Name of Mary Holy Name of Mary 
College School

Catholic School for Girls (Grades 5 - 12)
www.hnmcs.ca   905-891-1890 x103

TUTORING
MATH, BIO, CHEM, PHY & ENGLISH

GRADE 2 - GRADE 12 & UNI

905-997-0997
www.zyloreducation.com
hello@zyloreducation.com

Yee's Hair Creation

SPOT

MISSISSAUGA CHAPEL
Experienced staff familiar

with all customs and practices
420 Dundas St. E. 905-272-4040

TUTORING

JK - GRADE 12
No Regd Fee with this Ad

3955 Erin Centre Blvd.  (Ninth Line & Erin Centre Blvd.)

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Assumption Cemetery  905-670-8801

Catholic Cremation Services  905-670-8801
Funeral � Cremation � Burial

Eva
Chatfield

Sales Representative
416-985-2202

eva.chatfield1@gmail.com

Realty Specialists Inc., 
Brokerage

905.272.3434
TEAMSCAROLA.COM
SALES REPRESENTATIVES

SPOT

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides you to
the comfort of your Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

$5 prescription renewal Online
www.SkriptMD.com

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

YOUR BUSINESS!

PARISH STAFF
Fr. Timothy K. Hanley, Pastor

thanley@archtoronto.org
Fr. John Sutka, Associate Pastor

jsutka@archtoronto.org
Rev. Mr. John Brown, Permanent Deacon

stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org
Caroline Borcsok, Pastoral Associate

cborcsok@archtoronto.org
Carol Dewar, Parish Secretary

stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org
Joan Cabri, Accountant

loyolabookkeeper@archtoronto.org

SUNDAY EUCHARIST
Saturday 5 p.m.

Sunday 7:45 a.m., 9 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 12 Noon

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST
Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m.

First Friday 9:00 a.m. mass followed by Holy Hour

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession)
Saturday 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and anytime by request

UTM CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY
Fr. Timothy Hanley, Chaplain

Lisa Caballero, Campus Minister
We provide a supportive community for students at

UTM  to learn, grow, and celebrate their Catholic faith. 
For more information visit www.utmcatholics.com or 

contact us at utmcatholics@archtoronto.org

 ANOINTING OF THE SICK
Please call the parish office. Please also inform the parish

office if a family member is ill or shut-in at home or hospital
and would like Holy Communion brought to them.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Parent(s) are to be registered parishioners and

participate in a preparation program. Contact the
parish office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Couples planning to be married should contact
the parish one year in advance. They must also

take a marriage preparation course.

PARISH SCHOOLS
All Saints 905-828-6348
St. Clare 905-820-2227
St. Mark 905-820-9477

Loyola Catholic Secondary 905-820-9822

Don't leave  our
advertisers HHANANGINGING!

Please patronize and
tell them that you

appreciate their 
support

Your advertisers make
this bulletin possible

EAT LOCLOCAL
SHOP LOCLOCAL

ENJOY LOCLOCAL

Call
905-624-4422

for this space
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 TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

From the Desk of Fr. Tim 
 
Thanksgiving Food Drive 
 
Once again, this year we will be hosting a “drive by” 
Thanksgiving Food Drive in aid of the local Salvation 
Army Food Bank (Glen Erin Drive and The Collegeway) 
before and after each Mass this Thanksgiving Weekend 
October 9/10.  We thank the Knights of Columbus for 
their availability with their vehicles parked in the far 
end of the parking area in front of the church…please 
circle by that area with your car and they will retrieve 
your items from your trunk. 
The non-perishable items most needed by the 
foodbank at this time are peanut butter, drinking 
boxes, spaghetti sauce, kraft dinner and cookies. 
Thank you in advance for remembering those in need at 
Thanksgiving! 
 
Capacity Limits - Church and Hall – Sundays at 
10:30 a.m. and Noon Masses 
 

For the past few weeks, we have been at capacity in 
both the church (approximately 110 people) and parish 
hall (60 people) at both the Sunday 10:30 a.m. and 
Noon masses.  To avoid disappointment, it might be 
best to try to come at one of the other masses:  
Saturday 5 p.m. or Sunday 7:45 a.m. or Sunday 9:00 a.m. 
Thank you for your co-operation…it is great to see more 
of you back at Mass! 
    

Archdiocese COVID-19 Vaccination Policy for Staff 
and Volunteers 
 
Cardinal Collins writes: 
 

I very strongly urge every Catholic to become fully 
vaccinated, though we will make every effort to ensure 
places of worship remain open and accessible to all, 
regardless of vaccination status. The church should 
serve as a respite, a sanctuary of peace, prayer and 
welcome. We are heartened to see that the provincial 
government has not required proof of vaccination to 
enter a place of worship. 
 

We must also maintain a safe working environment. 
Clergy, staff, and volunteers have the greatest person-
to-person interaction in parish/office settings and thus, 
a heightened risk for transmission of Covid-19. To 
ensure a safe workplace and to welcome the faithful 
with an additional level of health and safety, on a 
temporary basis, we are asking that clergy, staff, and 
volunteers be fully vaccinated or be subject to regular 
rapid tests.  

Effective Friday October 8, 2021, the Archdiocese of 
Toronto requires that all clergy and staff members, as 
well as all volunteers, lectors, eucharistic ministers, 
choir members, ushers, and individuals performing 
similar functions (collectively, “Volunteers and Lay 
Ministers”) attending the workplace be fully vaccinated 
against COVID-19.  
 

To be considered fully vaccinated, all the above-noted 
groups are required to provide proof of 2nd vaccination 
as issued by the Ontario Ministry of Health (in hard or 
soft copy).  Clergy and parish staff members will 
provide this to me as pastor, and all others are asked to 
forward proof to our lay pastoral associate Caroline 
Borcsok.   After discussion with and agreement by the 
pastor those who wish to remain in ministry and have 
not provided proof of vaccination must provide proof 
of a recent negative COVID-19 test result (in hard or 
soft copy) to the pastor. For the purposes of this Policy, 
a test result will be considered “recent” if the individual 
received the test result within the preceding seven 
days, or such other time-period as we may require. 
I thank all our dedicated volunteers for their continued 
ministry, and for their overwhelming co-operation in 
helping us to maintain a safe parish environment with 
this proof of vaccination request. 
 
Bible Study “Unlocking the Mysteries of the Bible” 
 

On Thursday October 21 from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in 
the parish hall we will be having our registration 
evening for our next 8-week bible study from Ascension 
Press entitled “Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible”.  
Ascension Press is doing some exciting new things in 
bible study and faith resources, and we hope you will 
enjoy this study.   Registration will be $30 per person 
and materials will be provided, however the bible study 
itself will continue to be offered virtually through 
ZOOM.  The study will begin on Thursday October 28 
and will end on Thursday December 16. 
 

Indigenous Peoples: Update from Canadian 
Bishops/Evening with Deacon John – Wednesday 
November 3 
 

Cardinal Collins writes: 
 

We have a responsibility to take genuine and 
meaningful steps to journey with Indigenous people 
and communities on the path to reconciliation, and to 
assist in healing the trauma experienced from the 
residential school system. We mourn the suffering and 
loss of those who have died as well as the 
intergenerational trauma that remains for survivors and 
their loved ones. 

 OCTOBER 10, 2021 
     
Just a few days ago, the Bishops of Canada released a 
public apology to the Indigenous Peoples of this Land 
which can be found here:  
 

www.cccb.ca/letter/statement-of-apology-by-the-
catholic-bishops-of-canada-to-the-indigenous-
peoples-of-this-land/ 
 

Planning is also underway for the December 2021 
delegation to Rome to meet with Pope Francis. Over 
four days, the Holy Father will engage in dialogue with 
residential school survivors, Elders and Knowledge 
Keepers from First Nations, Métis, and Inuit 
communities. 
 

Canada’s Catholic Bishops also recently announced a 
$30 million national financial pledge to support healing 
and reconciliation. As previously communicated, the 
Archdiocese of Toronto will participate in this effort, 
and we are working closely with Indigenous partners to 
determine key areas of funding and support. 
 

We have also worked together with staff and clergy to 
learn about the history of residential schools in this 
country while also providing additional resources and 
opportunities for Indigenous cultural awareness. You 
may wish to visit 
www.archtoronto.org/healingandreconciliation where 
you can find additional resources, prayers, and updates 
to assist with your own education and reflection. 
 

Here at St. Ignatius Loyola, we would like to invite you 
to join Deacon John Brown who will lead us in an 
Evening of Truth and Reconciliation about these issues 
on Wednesday November 3 at 7:00 p.m.   More event 
details, and how to reserve a space via Eventbrite will 
be shared in our next update on October 19. 
 

First Reconciliation/First Eucharist 2021-22 
 

We have begun our preparation for these sacraments 
with Registration and Meetings last week, and 
registration materials available on our parish website as 
well as having been sent electronically to the families of 
all Grade 2 students at St. Clare, St. Mark, and All Saints 
Schools.   Late registrations will only be accepted until 
Friday October 22 and should be sent electronically to 
the parish office:  StIgnatiusLoyolaMI@archtoronto.org  
 

40 Days for Life Fall Campaign - September 22 to 
October 31, 2021 
 

We encourage our parishioners to take part by 
committing to an hour to stand vigil in prayer near the 
Mississauga Women’s Clinic at 101 Queensway. Our 
parish date is on Thursday, October 21 from 7 a.m. to 
7:00 pm. For more info, and to register online go to: 
www.40daysforlife.com/mississauga.  

Please support this important endeavor to save the lives 
of precious and helpless babies. 
 
Livestream of Sunday 9:00 a.m. Mass 
 

For those not comfortable or able to return to mass 
quite yet we continue to encourage you to view the 
livestream of our Sunday 9 a.m. Mass via OUR NEW 
PARISH WEBSITE 
https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org  OR OUR 
EXISTING WEBSITE (SOON TO BE PHASED OUT) 
www.st-ignatius-loyola.com 
 
ShareLife 2021:  Living the Gospel by supporting 
frontline workers 
 

Day in and day out, frontline workers have been 
working tirelessly during the pandemic. While they are 
there for us, who is there for them? Catholic Family 
Services agencies have served countless people who are 
on the front lines during the pandemic, providing 
counselling and support. Your gift to ShareLife is 
helping them cope with the stress and anxiety of being 
exposed to illness. 
 

If you haven’t given to our parish campaign, I invite you 
to do so this month before the final ShareLife Sunday 
on October 31. You can also give anytime using a 
ShareLife envelope in the collection, or by donating 
online at www.sharelife.org. Together, we are living the 
Gospel by providing for those in need! Thank you! 
 
The SVP’s “Bundle Sunday” is back! 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul donation truck will be in the 
front parking lot on October 30/November 1 before 
and after all masses Kindly place your donations in 
securely tied garbage bags or boxes. Shoes, clothing, 
small household items and school supplies are needed. 
Although you are outdoors, please wear your mask and 
social distance when dropping off your donations. 
Thanks for your ongoing support to those in need! 
 
Your Financial Support is Appreciated 
 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support 
of our parish community and ShareLife as we return to 
church, especially by placing your envelope in the 
offertory basket before mass or mailing in your 
donations, or donating via Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG 
forms available through parish website) or by credit 
card, or single or monthly donations through the 
“Donate now” button (at www.archtoronto.org  or 
through our new website 
www.stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org. 
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PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:30 a.m. - Noon

NEW PARISHIONERS
Welcome to our parish family! Please register by filling out the registration 
form available in the foyer, parish office and on our parish 
website: https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH MINISTRIES
Altar Flowers   Yvette Mondragon
Altar Guild   Lynn Alp
Altar Guild, Linens  Anne-Marie Bauer
Altar Servers   Jackie Mullan
Baptismal Preparation  Franka Lowe
Bible Study   Colin Cranmer-Byng  
Children’s Liturgy (10:30 a.m. Sunday)  Marise Mascarenhas
 (12 Noon Sunday)  Amita Mathias
Catholic Women’s League  Anne-Marie Dayal 
Cleaning  Caroline Borcsok
Coffee Sunday   Claudina Mannick
Collection Counters  Kathy Kastelic
EDGE Youth Ministry                   Fr. John Sutka
FORGED Young Adult Ministry Fr. John Sutka
Funeral Altar Servers  John Crump
Gardening   Emma Chow
Hospitality  Caroline Borcsok
Knights of Columbus  Mike Genua (Grand Knight)
Ministers of the Eucharist  Audrey D'Souza
Ministers of the Word  Carol Dewar
Music Ministry 5:00 p.m.  Cantor & Accompanist
 9:00 a.m.  Claudia Ferro
 10:30 a.m.  Mark Linsao
 12:00 Noon  Mark Linsao
Pastoral Care of the Sick  Anita Gonsalves
Property & Finance  Fr. Tim Hanley
RCIC – Confirmation  Anne Marie Sisti
RCIC – First Communion  Lynn Alp 
Refugee Committee  Michelle Kolozetti
Rite of Christian Initiation  Franka Lowe
of Adults (RCIA)
Rosary Apostolate  Judy Camilleri
ShareLife   Fr. Tim Hanley
Social Outreach   Ana Buzdon
St. Jude’s Cupboard  Sonja Marsic
(Religious Articles)
St. Vincent de Paul Society  Steven Chin-Cheong
Ushers   Don Schreader
Volunteer Screening  Carol Dewar

J.A.F. POOL SERVICE LTD.
Committed to Service Excellence

John A. Fontyn
Tim Power

905-820-7530

turnerporter.ca

etails

Sam McDadi Real Estate Inc.
Helen O'Brecht
416-728-9270

www.mcdadi.com

Glen Oaks Funeral Home
by Arbor Memorial

3164 Ninth Line, Miss/Oakville • 905-257-8822 • glenoaks.ca
All your final needs in one beautiful location.

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Andrew Mayhew, CFP
mwm@mayhewwealth.com

905-813-0173

MAYHEW WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD.
"Cycling the Journey of Financial Success"

Anthony Mendes, RIB
Insurance Broker

anthony@ableinsurance.ca

Auto•Home
Business

& Life
416-302-4253

Holy Name of Mary Holy Name of Mary 
College School

Catholic School for Girls (Grades 5 - 12)
www.hnmcs.ca   905-891-1890 x103

TUTORING
MATH, BIO, CHEM, PHY & ENGLISH

GRADE 2 - GRADE 12 & UNI

905-997-0997
www.zyloreducation.com
hello@zyloreducation.com

Yee's Hair Creation

SPOT

MISSISSAUGA CHAPEL
Experienced staff familiar

with all customs and practices
420 Dundas St. E. 905-272-4040

TUTORING

JK - GRADE 12
No Regd Fee with this Ad

3955 Erin Centre Blvd.  (Ninth Line & Erin Centre Blvd.)

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Assumption Cemetery  905-670-8801

Catholic Cremation Services  905-670-8801
Funeral � Cremation � Burial

Eva
Chatfield

Sales Representative
416-985-2202

eva.chatfield1@gmail.com

Realty Specialists Inc., 
Brokerage

905.272.3434
TEAMSCAROLA.COM
SALES REPRESENTATIVES

SPOT

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides you to
the comfort of your Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

$5 prescription renewal Online
www.SkriptMD.com

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

YOUR BUSINESS!

PARISH STAFF
Fr. Timothy K. Hanley, Pastor

thanley@archtoronto.org
Fr. John Sutka, Associate Pastor

jsutka@archtoronto.org
Rev. Mr. John Brown, Permanent Deacon

stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org
Caroline Borcsok, Pastoral Associate

cborcsok@archtoronto.org
Carol Dewar, Parish Secretary

stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org
Joan Cabri, Accountant

loyolabookkeeper@archtoronto.org

SUNDAY EUCHARIST
Saturday 5 p.m.

Sunday 7:45 a.m., 9 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 12 Noon

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST
Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m.

First Friday 9:00 a.m. mass followed by Holy Hour

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession)
Saturday 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and anytime by request

UTM CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY
Fr. Timothy Hanley, Chaplain

Lisa Caballero, Campus Minister
We provide a supportive community for students at

UTM  to learn, grow, and celebrate their Catholic faith. 
For more information visit www.utmcatholics.com or 

contact us at utmcatholics@archtoronto.org

 ANOINTING OF THE SICK
Please call the parish office. Please also inform the parish

office if a family member is ill or shut-in at home or hospital
and would like Holy Communion brought to them.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Parent(s) are to be registered parishioners and

participate in a preparation program. Contact the
parish office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Couples planning to be married should contact
the parish one year in advance. They must also

take a marriage preparation course.

PARISH SCHOOLS
All Saints 905-828-6348
St. Clare 905-820-2227
St. Mark 905-820-9477

Loyola Catholic Secondary 905-820-9822

Don't leave  our
advertisers HHANANGINGING!

Please patronize and
tell them that you

appreciate their 
support

Your advertisers make
this bulletin possible

EAT LOCLOCAL
SHOP LOCLOCAL

ENJOY LOCLOCAL

Call
905-624-4422

for this space

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish




